
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_507_23 
 

You asked:  
 

I would like to request the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act: 
 

The number of continuing healthcare applications your Local Health Board 
received for the twelve months ending 31st October 2023 and the number of 

application that were approved/granted/deemed eligible for funding for the same 
period. 

  
Our response: 

 
Under section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board is not 

required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably 
accessible to you.  We have answered a previous request in relation to the 

information you require, and this response is published via our Disclosure Log on 
the Cwm Taf University Morgannwg Health Board web site.  

  

Please see attached our response (CTMUHB_474_23) to a recent request.  This 
will be available via our Disclosure Log shortly.   

 
 

https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/use-of-site/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/

